
Parent Information Phone Lines

FCPS language lines are available in eight different languages to assist parents who do not speak
English as their first language.

A school system employee will respond to your call in your preferred language within 24 hours,
Monday through Friday.

The caller will provide you with the requested information, arrange for you to speak with the
appropriate school employee, or connect you with the resource that you are looking to find.


